
 

 

Monday 7th November 2016 
 
Dear Parents, 
I hope that you are all well and have had a lovely weekend. Please find below information about 
key events in school this week. 
 
International Food Week: 
I would like to thank all the children and kitchen staff for a fantastic ‘International Food Week’. The 
children really enjoyed eating different food from around the World and Mrs Brown and her team 
certainly enjoyed entertaining the children and staff with their brilliant costumes and decorations 
from Brazil, China, Mexico and India! 
 
New School Dinner Menus: 
This week sees the introduction of the Autumn School Dinner Menus. The menus will be displayed in 
our Reception area and will be available from the School Office. 
 
Parents’ Meetings: 
This week we will be sending letters home with the children about Parent’s Meetings. These 
meetings are an excellent opportunity for parents/carers to discuss their child’s learning and 
behaviour. It is important that you attend these meetings so that you can continue to support your 
child and the school. 
 
PTFA: 
Last Thursday we held our first PTFA meeting which was an excellent success with so many parents 
and friends attending to share ideas to raise funds for our children and our school. Activities are 
being planned so that we can have a Christmas Fair on Tuesday 13th December. If you would like to 
attend the next meeting, it will be on Thursday 24th November. 
 
Head Teacher’s Award: 
The following children received the Head Teacher’s award last week for showing RECIPROCITY by 
showing Empathy towards others when they are learning: 
Reception: Adam Naeem   Year 1: Aiza Hussain  Year 2: Tayyibah Begum 
Year 3: Hadi Imran    Year 4: Mohammed Ibrahim  Year 5: Ayaan Ali 
Year 6: Mohammed Umair 
Congratulations to all the children, you should be very proud of yourselves! 
 
Attendance & Punctuality: 
The class with the best Attendance last week was: Reception with 98.3% - Brilliant Reception! 
The classes with the best Punctuality last week were: Nursery & Reception – Fantastic 0 lates! 
 
Mr Couper-Barton: 
Last week I shared Mr Couper-Barton’s exciting news with you all.  
From this week, he will be spending some of his time at his new school in  
preparation for his new position as Headteacher – enjoy and good luck! 
Best wishes, 
Zaira Cook 



 
 
 
 

 


